
My name is Ryan Lande, 
I am a citizen of Lincoln County Oregon and I am in strong opposition to Senate Bill 978. I am very 
concerned and angered by this bill, it is a blatant attack on my 2nd ammenment rights. I am against 
every part of this bill. This bill will take away my ability to protect myself and my family if my firearms 
have cable locks on them.  
 
This bill will make tens of thousands of law abiding citizens of Oregon felons overnight simply by 
exercising their second amendment right. 
 
Sincerely, 
               Ryan Lande 
 


